
 
 

 
 

OFFICIAL STATEMENT 
 
 

  

The Eulogio “Amang” Rodriguez Institute of Science and Technology (EARIST) 
would like to categorically deny any involvement or association with individuals or 
mediators claiming to provide special assistance or guarantee admission to freshmen 
applicants in exchange for a fee.  
 
 Recent unfortunate events have come to the knowledge of the Institute 
administration that some students have obtained recommendation letters signed by 
local officials requesting for assistance to freshmen applicants, and that the obtaining 
of such documents were facilitated by an employee of the local government who asked 
for payment in exchange for a certain amount.  
 

EARIST has not authorized nor engaged any third party or intermediary 
purportedly connected to local officials in facilitating admissions or other services. 

 
While EARIST is always willing to extend assistance to the general public, we 

emphasize that the Institute remains committed to a transparent, honest, and merit-
based admission process. The institution prides itself on serving the public with 
integrity, ensuring equal opportunities for all applicants through genuine and official 
channels only. 
 

Applicants and their families are strongly advised to deal directly with official 
EARIST offices and personnel. Any offers or solicitations for preferential treatment 
outside the official admission procedures should be viewed with suspicion and 
reported immediately to EARIST and authorities. 

 
EARIST continues to uphold its responsibility to provide honest and equitable 

service to all members of the community and to safeguard the integrity of its academic 
programs. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 

 


